[bookmark: _GoBack]Brief submission
I am a Medical scientist with 30 years of experience working in proviate and hospital pathology settings. I am concerned that any move to have for-profit companies making decisions on who receives health services is a retrograde step. It is shown in other countries that profit driven groups involvement in health care reduces quality and access. My experience is that where health providers are guided by profit it can reduce the type and availability of pathology testing for hospital procedures. I want to see a health service that remains accessible to all in need without regard to how much they can pay. 
Sue Strutt


